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May 17th, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Customer: 
 

NOTIFICATION OF PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION 
 
This is to inform you that the following products are scheduled for discontinuation. 
Model: All Variations of the CT-S280 and CT-S281 Thermal POS Printer 
 
Schedule/ Important Dates: 
August 22nd, 2022: Last Buy Deadline 
Unit Limitation: Waiting upon notification from Japan  
Reason: Parts discontinuation.  
 
Last Buy Order Information: 
Any LAST BUY ORDERS must be placed before the above deadline date. The lead time for these items 
could be as much as 6 months and is dependent upon the order volume. 
 
Please note, that there will be new models of both, the CT-S280II and CT-S281II. More information will be provided, 
at a later date. 
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at (800) 421-6516 ext. 228. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Robin Pierce 
Sr. Dir., Inside Sales  
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